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We are in the last week of the APD Toys and Socks Drive! Donations due Friday, December 27°!

Thank you to our community for donating new socks and new unwrapped toys to our substation for the holiday drive! You can still
drop off donations of new socks and new unwrapped toys to the APD Foothills Substation at 12800 Lomas Blvd on Mondays through

Fridays from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Property Crimes Reported in the Foothills Area Command on Tuesday, December 18th
1 Armed Robbery to Individual: 600-block of Mountain View Ave NE.

2 Residential Burglaries: 1400-block of Cumbres St NE, 500-block of Deschutes St SE.
2 Auto Burglaries: 13400-block of Reo Rd NE, 9700-block of Menaul Blvd NE. Entries: 1 Vehicle window broken, the other case did
not list any property damage to the vehicle in order to gain entry. Items left inside unattended vehicles that were stolen: Vehicle

insurance and registration, CDs. Back pack and contents.

Be safe! Jill Garcia, Crime Prevention Specialist / ICPS, NCPS —Foothills Area Command (505) 332-5240



